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Underfunding will seriously hurt the people of NSW. I have been assaulted by NSW Police, to 
the extent that when I sought medical advice in the proceeding days, the Doctor thought my 
injuries warranted photographic evidence to be taken, which she in actual fact did. Took 
photographs of my injuries. These complaints were never seriously. And even if they were, the 
officer who attacked me whilst I was in handcuffs and face down on the pavement (for a driving 
offence) would still be working and would most probably target me again. 


